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                  Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

I write, as promised, to update you on information for children returning to school. 

School opens on Monday 6th September for all Year Groups. We will be operating a similar 

system to last year, whereby children in the same family must be dropped off and 

collected with the earliest child to avoid parents having to wait or come to school multiple 

times.  

T42’s & Nursery – 8.30am – 11.30am (Morning)      12.15 – 3.15pm(Afternoon) 

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 – drop off at 8.30am and collection at 2.45pm 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 – drop off 8.45am and collection at 3.00pm 

Parents with children in T42’s, Nursery and Reception please use the pedestrian gate, all 

other year groups please come to the electric main gates. 

Collection – A map with collection points will be posted on the website on Thursday 3rd 

September. 

COVID – I am hopeful that with the success of the vaccination programme we are going to 

enjoy a more normal school year. However, it is important that we remain vigilant and 

continue to follow national guidance. In school children will follow the handwashing 

regime and I would be grateful, if for the first few weeks, you would wear a face covering 

only when entering inside the school building. 

Building Work – I am pleased to inform you that we have a new demountable building in 

situ, so that all year groups can return to school. T42’s will be in this new building, staff 

will point parents in the right direction when the term begins. Nursery will be in the first 

building at the end of the pedestrian path. Unfortunately, we are still waiting for roof 

repairs to get underway, but it is likely to take a year to complete. 

Uniform – All orders that were placed early will have had home delivery during the 

holidays. Parents who ordered uniform after the end of term will be able to collect it on 

Friday 3rd September, if you have received a text to say it is here.   

Reminder – Please read the uniform requirements, shoes no trainers and no dyed hair.           
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Milk Money – Remains the same £13.00 for the term until Christmas, please pay on SIMS 

PAY, by Friday 3rd September – so that the order is correct from the first day. 

School Dinners – Will be £2.20 per day, which is £11.00 for the week, again to be paid on 

SIMS PAY. 

Toast – children in Years 1 – 6  will be able to have a slice of brown toast for snack-time. 

The cost will be £7.00 for the term until Christmas, again to be paid on SIMS PAY by Friday 

3rd September.  

I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 6th September 

Yours sincerely 

  Mrs C.J.Gibbon 
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